
Federal Computer

Week’s longtime

cartoonist, John

Klossner, has been

out for the past

two weeks after

he injured his

writing hand,

which required

surgery. We asked

him to tell about

his experience in

a way that only

Klossner can. He

will return to the

editorial page

May 1.

editor’snote


